
 

 

 

 

24/10/2024 

Dear Yr 11 Parents & Carers 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. At the end of Term 1, I wanted to take a moment to reflect on the fantastic 
start we’ve had and express my appreciation for your support. 

It has been truly inspiring to witness how engaged our students have been from day one. They have 
adapted to routines quickly, and the positive energy in our classrooms is a testament to their dedication 
and the wonderful support they receive at home. 

We’ve already achieved so much in a short time. Whether it’s in walking talking mocks, attending 
interventions, curriculum trips or workshops, the independent work and the growth of each student has 
been pleasing to observe. Their ability to collaborate, think critically, and embrace challenges has made for 
a productive and enjoyable start to the term. 

Of course, none of this would be possible without your involvement. Your encouragement, 
communication, and partnership have played a crucial role in fostering a learning environment where your 
children can thrive. We want our young people to be active participants in their education and ensure that 
they come to school ready to learn and succeed.  

We have as a school community supported each other through the challenges of bereavement and we all 
agree that we ' want to support each other'. We do openly acknowledge the way they - as young people, 
have supported each other. 

Please don’t hesitate to reach out if you have any questions, concerns, or feedback.  

 

Key Events 

Yr 11 Mock Exams 11th - 22nd Nov 

Deadline for College applications 12th Dec 

Year 11 Progress Reports - 7th Jan 

Year 11 Parents Evening - 9th Jan 

 

Thank you once again for your ongoing support, the attached document details all our Yr 11 Key 
Information and key messages that we share with our students. 

 
Mr Sadler & Mrs Wickens 
 

 


